Welcoming of the Children 2022-23

'Change can be scary, but you know what's scarier? Allowing fear to
stop us from growing, evolving and progressing.'

St. Montfort Senior Secondary School today welcomed the children
from Classes Ili to Xll, back after a gap of two years. The teachers of
Std. Ill to V presented the morning assembly starting with the prayer
and a skit to welcome the dear children. The main idea of the skit
was to encourage the children to learn from their past and be ready
to accept the challenges as it comes across our lives. The children
enjoyed watching and learning from the skit. Mrs. Shraddha Balwani,
our school counsellor also addressed the children to help and
motivate them to understand the new situation they are in and
which will pass easily with the help of the teachers and with their
sincere work. Principal, Rev. Bro. Monachan K. K. addressed and
welcomed the children. He motivated the children to take up the
change as it will help them to evolve and progress. The assembly
winded up with a motivational song by the teachers and the national
anthem.

By, Rila Dutta
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